Cheryl Rottmann

From: Melissa Marsh

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 4:34 PM

To: Cheryl Rottmann

Subject: FW: Change of Residency, Resignation

From: Crystal Fox [mailto:crystalafox@qmail.com]

Sent: Monday, June 20, 2022 4:02 PM

To: Melissa Marsh

Cc: Sean Ballantine; Emily Rohrbach; jenniferwbartleman@gmail.com; nickolefox@gmail.com; coreenporter@gmail.com; jenniferwbartleman@gmail.com; <a href="mailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwbartleman@gmailto:jenniferwba

Annette Boucher; Daniel Lee; Heather Haines **Subject:** Change of Residency, Resignation

ECC members, (sorry if i missed a few)

As many of you know, I've been in the process of selling my house and finding another. Unfortunately it was really difficult to find a house within Madison Heights, and so my new place is not in the city. The upside is I found a new home in the most nonsensical way and it's nothing like I've had before so I'm excited for this new experience!

Fortunately for us The Bloom Project has amazing members and so they will have no trouble picking up where we left off, and furthering our goals toward community education and a more environmentally conscious city. So though I'm really sad to go, I feel really positive about what the future holds for you all and for Madison Heights! I will get with everyone I need to in order to make sure you guys transition without any trouble.

Thank you for letting me be a part of this team, and thank you for the friendships and memories made! It has been an incredible, life-changing experience. And who knows I'll probably end up back here again, I tend to somehow always make it back to Madison Heights!

(please be sure not to 'reply-all')

With love and gratitude,

Crystal Fox